
Versailles Village Public Hearing 
Held at Jackson Street Municipal Building 
 March 9, 2022 
 
Mayor Subler called the Public Hearing to order at 6:53 p.m. 
 
Roll call found the following Council Members present: Mr. Paulus, Mr. Dammeyer, Mr. 
Beasley, Mr. Griesdorn, Mr. Steinbrunner, and Mr. Gigandet. Also, present were Village 
Administrator Busse, Fiscal Officer Ording, Assistant Village Administrator Francis, Electric 
Foreman Riley, and Village Attorney Tom Guillozet.  
  
Village Administrator Busse presented the Planning Commission’s recommendation to establish 
the zoning of annexed properties to R-1 owned by Kyle & Andrea Goubeaux, Harold & Debra 
Pohl, Brian Pohl, Brian & Mechelle Heitkamp, Dane & Carol Strausbaugh, and to amend the 
zoning for a property owned by Sommer Real Estate LLC from R-1 to B-1. Mr. Busse explained 
that zoning needs to be established for all annexed properties into the Village and the Village 
Zoning Map would need to be updated, once approved. 
 
With no further discussion, Mr. Dammeyer made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing with Mr. 
Steinbrunner seconding the motion. Vote: all yeas. 
 
Mayor Subler adjourned the meeting at 6:58 p.m. 
 
_______________________________                 ___________________________ 
Jeffry A. Subler, Mayor                                Kathy Ording, Fiscal Officer 


